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  M103 Heavy Tank 1950–74 Kenneth W
Estes,2013-03-20 The T43 design represented the
pinnacle of U.S. Army tank engineering of the late
1940s. The heavy tank proved fairly popular with
its crews, who above all respected the powerful
armament it carried. The outbreak of war in Korea
brought a rush order in December 1950 which led to
a complete production run of 300 vehicles. After
1951, the Marine Corps alone retained confidence
in the heavy tank program, investing its scarce
funds in the improvements necessary to bring about
its fielding after a hurried production run in
midst of the 'tank crisis' of the year 1950-51.
The eventual retirement of the M103 in 1972, over
20 years after manufacture and after 14 years of
operational service, demonstrated the soundness of
its engineering. It may have been the unwanted
'ugly duckling' of the Army, which refrained from
naming the M103 alone of all its postwar tanks.
For the Marine Corps, it served the purpose
defined for it in 1949 until the automotive and
weapons technology of the United States could
produce viable alternatives.
  M103 Heavy Tank 1950–74 Kenneth W
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in the heavy tank program, investing its scarce
funds in the improvements necessary to bring about
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20 years after manufacture and after 14 years of
operational service, demonstrated the soundness of
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its engineering. It may have been the unwanted
'ugly duckling' of the Army, which refrained from
naming the M103 alone of all its postwar tanks.
For the Marine Corps, it served the purpose
defined for it in 1949 until the automotive and
weapons technology of the United States could
produce viable alternatives.
  M103 Heavy Tank David Doyle,2015-01
  Firepower Richard Hunnicutt,2018-03-06 Featuring
hundreds of photos from the national archives,
diagrams, and detailed specifications, Hunnicutt's
Firepower remains the definitive developmental
history of the heavy tank for the military
historian, professional soldier, and tank
restorer. This ambitious entry in R.P. Hunnicutt's
10-volume compendium of American tank history
details the development of the heavy tanks from
its initial conception in World War I to its final
development in the 1960s. First developed after
WWI, various iterations of the heavy armored
military vehicle have served as a crucial
component of American military operations in all
manner of engagements. Hunnicutt spares no detail
as he examines the origins and deployment of the
Mark VIII and TI and M6 in the 1930s and 1940s.
First conceived as a vehicle to be used for
infantry support, by the end of WWI, the heavy
tank had evolved into the modern concept with a
powerful turret mounted antitank gun protected by
heavy armor--a fighting machine in its own right.
Hunnicutt provides detailed technical information
about these vehicles and their role in the U.S.
Army and Marines. The M103A product-improved
descendant of the T43 tanks and its many
variations is also treated with exacting detail by
Hunnicutt, who takes us through the numerous and
important variations on the heavy tank design.
Spanning the history of America's most widely used
main battle tank, Hunnicutt's Firepower is an
absolute must-have for anyone interested in the
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history of the American military. Readers
interested in related titles from R. P. Hunnicutt
will also want to see: Abrams (ISBN:
9781626542556), Armored Car (ISBN: 9781626541559),
Bradley (ISBN: 9781626542525), Half-Track (ISBN:
9781626541320), Patton (ISBN: 9781626548794),
Pershing (ISBN: 9781626541672), Sheridan (ISBN:
9781626541542), Sherman (ISBN: 9781626548619),
Stuart (History of the American Light Tank, Vol.
1) (ISBN: 9781626548626), Firepower (ISBN:
9781635615036), Firepower (ISBN: FIREPOWER_WOT),
Firepower (ISBN: 9781635615036), Firepower (ISBN:
FIREPOWER_WOT).
  Electric Power Transformer Engineering James H.
Harlow,2003-08-15 Covering the fundamental theory
of electric power transformers, this book provides
the background required to understand the basic
operation of electromagnetic induction as applied
to transformers. The book is divided into three
fundamental groupings: one stand-alone chapter is
devoted to Theory and Principles, nine chapters
individually treat majo
  Space Shuttle Missions Summary
(NASA/TM-2011-216142) Robert D. Legler,Floyd V.
Bennett,2011-09-01 Full color publication. This
document has been produced and updated over a 21-
year period. It is intended to be a handy
reference document, basically one page per flight,
and care has been exercised to make it as error-
free as possible. This document is basically as
flown data and has been compiled from many sources
including flight logs, flight rules, flight
anomaly logs, mod flight descent summary, post
flight analysis of mps propellants, FDRD, FRD,
SODB, and the MER shuttle flight data and inflight
anomaly list. Orbit distance traveled is taken
from the PAO mission statistics.
  Soviet Heavy Tanks Steve Zaloga,James
Grandsen,1981
  Patton's Juggernaut: The Rolling 8-Ball 8th Tank
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Battalion of the 4th Armored Division Albin F.
Irzyk,2017-07-22 This is the biography, not of an
individual but of a small military unit, the 8th
Tank Battalion, 4th Armored Division (1943-1946).
Combat with the German Army was the destiny of
this Battalion. Nothing in my long, full life
could compare with the priceless opportunity that
I had to command the men of the 8th Tank
Battalion. This is their story.
  Can Openers Nicholas Moran,2017-12-19
  Commanding the Red Army's Sherman Tanks Dmitri?
Fedorovich Loza,1996-01-01 Hero of the Soviet
Union Dmitriy Loza has carefully crafted his World
War II experiences with U.S.-provided Sherman
tanks into a highly readable memoir. Between the
fall of 1943 and August 1945, Loza fought in the
Ukraine, Romania, Hungary, Czechoslovakia, and
Austria. He commanded a tank battalion during much
of this period and had three Shermans shot out
from under him. Loza's unit participated in such
well-known combat actions as the Korsun-
Shevchenkovskiy Operation, the Jassy-Kishenev
Operation, and the battles for Budapest, Vienna,
and Prague. Following the German surrender, Loza's
unit was sent to Mongolia, where it participated
in the arduous trek across the Gobi Desert to
attack the Japanese Kwantung Army in Manchuria.
This is the first available detailed examination
of the Red Army's exploitation of U.S. war
matiriel during World War II and one of the first
genuine memoirs available from the Russian front.
Loza also provides firsthand testimony on tactical
command decisions, group objectives and how they
were accomplished, and Soviet use of combat
equipment and intelligence. Only after the
collapse of the USSR and concomitant relaxing of
prohibitions against publication of materials
related to the Lend-Lease Program there could this
account be made available Dmitriy Loza served as
an instructor at the Frunze Academy after the war,
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retiring in 1967 with the rank of colonel. He
resides in Moscow. James F. Gebhardt, now a
defense contractor at Fort Leavenworth, is a
Vietnam veteran. He is the author of Blood on the
Shores: Soviet Naval Commandos in World War II.
  Tiger I & Tiger II Anthony Tucker-
Jones,2013-07-17 A pictorial history and analysis
of the infamous World War II German tanks. The
German Tiger I and Tiger II (known to the Allies
as the King Tiger or Royal Tiger) were the most
famous and formidable heavy tanks of the Second
World War. In their day, their awesome reputation
inspired such apprehension among Allied soldiers
that the weaknesses of these brilliant but flawed
designs tended to be overlooked. Anthony Tucker-
Jones, in this illustrated history, tells the
story of their conception and development and
reconsiders their operational history, and he
dispels the myths that have grown up around them.
The Tigers were over-engineered, required raw
materials that were in short supply, and were
time-consuming to manufacture and difficult to
recover from the battlefield. Only around 1,300 of
the Tiger I and fewer than 500 of the Tiger II
were produced, so they were never going to make
anything more than a local impact on the outcome
of the fighting on the Western and Eastern fronts.
Yet the myth of the Tigers, with their 88mm guns,
thick armor, and brutal profiles, has grown over
time to the extent that they are regarded as the
deadliest tanks of the Second World War. Anthony
Tucker-Jones’s expert account of these remarkable
fighting vehicles is accompanied by a series of
color plates showing the main variants of the
designs and the common ancillary equipment and
unit markings. His book is an essential work of
reference for enthusiasts.
  IS-2 Heavy Tank 1944–73 Steven J.
Zaloga,2011-10-20 The Iosef Stalin tanks were the
ultimate heavy tanks developed by the Soviet Union
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and were popularly called 'Victory tanks' due to
their close association with the defeat of Germany
in 1945. Yet in spite of their reputation, the
Stalin tanks emerged from a troubled design, had a
brief moment of glory in 1944 and 1945, and
disappeared in ignominy after 1960. This title
covers the events contributing to the Soviet
Union's need to design the new series, with
particular reference to the unsuccessful KV series
and the advent of a new generation of heavy German
tanks including the Tiger. It also covers their
development, operational history and myriad
variants.
  Soviet T-10 Heavy Tank and Variants James
Kinnear,Stephen Sewell,2017-06-29 A highly
illustrated study of the T-10 Heavy Tank that
served from the 1950s through to the end of the
Soviet Union. When it was introduced into service
in 1953, the T-10 represented a return to the
“classic” Soviet heavy tank. Although considered a
major threat to NATO tank forces, it also
represented the end of an era. All gun heavy tanks
like the T-10 would eventually be made effectively
redundant by later models like the T-62 which had
powerful next generation armament and new
ammunition types. The tank was gradually withdrawn
from service in the 1970s, though the last tanks
would only leave Russian service, by decree of the
President of the Russian Federation, in 1997. As
such the T-10 outlived the Soviet state that had
created it. Never exported outside of the Soviet
Union and rarely used in combat, the T-10 has
remained a mysterious tank, with many of its
variants unknown in the West until very recently.
This study, written from original Russian and
Ukrainian primary source documents that have only
recently been made available, uncovers the history
of this enigmatic tank using 130 stunning
contemporary and modern photographs of the T-10 as
well as full colour side-view artwork.
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  3-inch Gun Motor Carriage, M10 ,1943
  M1 Abrams vs T-72 Ural Steven J.
Zaloga,2011-01-01 The Gulf War bore witness to a
number of deadly encounters between these two
great adversaries. Heavily armoured, highly mobile
and capable of killing at over 2500m the M1 Abrams
is, to this day, a veritable fighting machine.
Superior to both Iraq's Soviet era T-55 and T-62
tanks, nearly all sources claim that no Abrams
tank has ever been destroyed by enemy fire.
Despite entering service in 1980, the M1 Abrams
remained untested in combat until the Gulf War in
1991, where it was to be confronted by its
archenemy the Iraqi-assembled Soviet-designed
T-72. Entering production in 1971, the T-72
arguably outstripped its contemporaries in a
balance of mobility, protection and firepower. By
the time of Operation Desert Storm, however, the
tables had turned and the tank suffered due to low
quality ammunition and poorly trained crews. In
this fascinating study, Steven Zaloga pits these
two great fighting machines against one another,
plotting the development of the Cold War until
both tanks met in combat in the deserts of Iraq
and Kuwait.
  Patton R. P. Hunnicutt,2015-05-15 This ambitious
entry in R.P. Hunnicutt's 10-volume compendium of
American tank history details the development of
the Patton tanks, including the M60 series as well
as other vehicles based on the tank chassis or
employing other elements of the tank's design.
First developed in the period between WWII and the
Korean War, various iterations of the Patton
armored military vehicle have served as a crucial
component of American military operations in all
manner of engagements. Hunnicutt spares no detail
as he examines the origins and deployment of the
M46 and M47 in the early days of the Cold War and
for the duration of the Korean War. As the
conflict escalated, increasing numbers of Patton
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tanks were deployed in Korea and many remained
after the armistice to protect the tenuous
agreement. Developed to replace the M47 Patton and
M4 Sherman, the M48 Patton main battle tank
boasted a variety of technical improvements and
was relied upon heavily throughout the Vietnam
War, with over 600 individual tanks deployed
alongside U.S. forces during the war. Hunnicutt
provides detailed technical information about
these vehicles and their role in the U.S. Army and
Marines. The M60 product-improved descendant of
the Patton tanks and its many variations is also
treated with exacting detail by Hunnicutt, who
takes us through the numerous and important
variations on the Patton design. Spanning the
history of America's most widely used main battle
tank, Hunnicutt's Patton is an absolute must-have
for anyone interested in the history of the
American military. Richard Pearce Hunnicutt
(1926-2011) enlisted in the 7th Infantry Division
in 1944 and in 1945 was promoted to sergeant and
awarded the Silver Star for his heroic actions.
After WWII, Hunnicutt earned a Masters in
engineering from Stanford University under the GI
Bill. In addition to being one of the most
respected metallurgists in California, Hunnicutt
wrote the definitive 10-volume history of the
development and employment of American armored
vehicles. As a tank historian and leading expert
in the field, Hunnicutt was one of the founders of
the US Army Ordnance Museum at Aberdeen Proving
Ground, MD and was a close friend and frequent
contributor to the Patton Museum at Fort Knox, KY.
  Designing the T-34 Peter Samsonov,2019-12-27
When the German army launched Operation Barbarossa
� the invasion of the Soviet Union � on June 22,
1941, it was expecting to face and easily defeat
outdated and obsolete tanks and for the most part
it did, but it also received a nasty shock when it
came up against the T-34. With its powerful gun
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and sloped armour, the T-34 was more than a match
for the best German tanks at that time and the
Germans regarded it with awe. German Field Marshal
von Kleist, who commanded the latter stages of
Barbarossa, called it �the finest tank in the
world�. Using original wartime documents author
and historian Peter Samsonov, creator of the Tank
Archives blog, explains how the Soviets came to
develop what was arguably the war�s most
revolutionary tank design.
  Death Traps Belton Y. Cooper,2007-12-18 “An
important contribution to the history of World War
II . . . I have never before been able to learn so
much about maintenance methods of an armored
division, with precise details that underline the
importance of the work, along with descriptions of
how the job was done.”—Russell F. Weigley, author
of Eisenhower’s Lieutenants “Cooper saw more of
the war than most junior officers, and he writes
about it better than almost anyone. . . . His
stories are vivid, enlightening, full of life—and
of pain, sorrow, horror, and triumph.”—Stephen E.
Ambrose, from his Foreword “In a down-to-earth
style, Death Traps tells the compelling story of
one man’s assignment to the famous 3rd Armored
Division that spearheaded the American advance
from Normandy into Germany. Cooper served as an
ordnance officer with the forward elements and was
responsible for coordinating the recovery and
repair of damaged American tanks. This was a
dangerous job that often required him to travel
alone through enemy territory, and the author
recalls his service with pride, downplaying his
role in the vast effort that kept the American
forces well equipped and supplied. . . . [Readers]
will be left with an indelible impression of the
importance of the support troops and how dependent
combat forces were on them.”—Library Journal “As
an alumnus of the 3rd, I eagerly awaited this
book’s coming out since I heard of its release . .
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. and the wait and the book have both been worth
it. . . . Cooper is a very polished writer, and
the book is very readable. But there is a certain
quality of ‘you are there’ many other memoirs do
not seem to have. . . . Nothing in recent
times—ridgerunning in Korea, firebases in Vietnam,
or even the one hundred hours of Desert
Storm—pressed the ingenuity and resolve of
American troops . . . like WWII. This book lays it
out better than any other recent effort, and
should be part of the library of any contemporary
warrior.”—Stephen Sewell, Armor Magazine “Cooper’s
writing and recall of harrowing events is superb
and engrossing. Highly recommended.”—Robert A.
Lynn, The Stars and Stripes “This detailed story
will become a classic of WWII history and required
reading for anyone interested in armored
warfare.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review)
“[Death Traps] fills a critical gap in WWII
literature. . . . It’s a truly unique and valuable
work.”—G.I. Journal
  Heavy Wheel Vehicle Mechanic United States.
Department of the Army,1980
  The Dark Age of Tanks David Lister,2023-12-30 In
the thirty years after the Second World War, the
British army entered a period of intense
technological development. Due to the lack of
surviving documentation, this period is almost a
second Dark Age. What survives shows the British
Army's struggle to use cutting edge technology to
create weapons that could crush the Soviet Union's
armed forces, all the while fighting against the
demands of Her Majesty's Treasury. On this
journey, the Army entertained ideas such as micro-
tanks of about 20 tons in weight with two-man
crews, massive 183mm anti-tank guns, devastating
rocket artillery, colossal anti-tank guided
missiles and ended up on the cusp of building
hover tanks. This book takes a look at the records
from a time period of increasing importance to the
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tank historian and starts the process of
illuminating the dark age of British tanks.
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recommendation
letter with -
Oct 29 2022
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recommendation
are a vital
part of every
graduate school
application
almost
letter of
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